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NEWBORN LETTER 

 

Dear Parent: 

Please be advised that most insurance plans require that you notify them within 

30 days after the baby’s birth, so please contact your insurance company at your 

earliest convenience to avoid any delay or problems with claims and/or 

authorizations.  

You may also want to verify that well care and vaccines are covered benefits. You 

should receive a new insurance card for your child within 30 days of enrollment. 

Please verify that we are listed as your child’s primary care physician (PCP) if you 

are required to select one. If you do not receive d a new card, please contact your 

insurance company immediately.  

Please feel free to contact our billing department with any questions at 727-323-

2727.  

 

Sincerely,  

Fifth Avenue Pediatrics, PA 


